
Pastor, Fr. Patrick Wendt
262-284-4266 • wendtp@stjohn23rd.org
Assisting Priest, Fr. Don Zerkel
414-530-9720 • senex72@netzero.com
Pastoral Coordinator,
Bill Henkle
262-284-4266 • henkleb@stjohn23rd.org
Deacon Mike Burch
920-207-0546 • burchm@stjohn23rd.org
Deacon Thomas J. Surges
262-284-2732 • tmjnsrg@sbcglobal.net
Director of Liturgy and Worship,
Tim Handle
262-284-4266 • handlet@stjohn23rd.org

Pastoral Associate, Kelly Lemens
262-277-1928 • lemensk@stjohn23rd.org
www.stjohn23rdadult.org
Director of Child & Youth Ministry,
Maureen Rotramel • 284-2102                   
rotramelm@stjohn23rd.org
www.stjohn23rdyouth.org
Associate Director of                                         
Child & Youth Ministry,
Dawn Goodno • 284-2102                        
goodnod@stjohn23rd.org
www.stjohn23rdyouth.org

Reconciliation: Saturdays at 10:30 am in 
the Confessional at SP Church Site.
Or you can call the parish office to make 
an appointment with our priest.
Baptisms
Call the parish office to make                       
arrangements.
Weddings
Make arrangements with the parish priest 
at least 6 months in advance.

A Pla!" t# B"
262-277-1928 • www.aplacetobesc.org
Parkside UCC • 166 W. Dekora St., Saukville

262-284-2682 • (Pre 3-Grade 8) 
Principal, Kristine Klein 
kklein@stjohn23rd.school
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Fr. Don will be stepping back from helping out at 
our parish on the weekends after December 26.
I am grateful for the 5 and 1/2 years he has faithfully 
served our parish and helped us transition from 
three parishes to St. John XXIII.
Secondly, because of low numbers during Adoration 
on Wednesdays at our St. Mary site, I am 
considering suspending adoration during the winter 
months—until March—and trying to revive it then. With the winter 
months coming and “iffy” weather during these months, and mostly 
elderly people coming for prayer during the day and at times no one 
is there when the Eucharist is out, I think it is best to suspend and 
then in March revisit the practice. 
Fr. Pat

Administrative Assistants
Amy Jo Schmit
284-4266 • schmita@stjohn23rd.org
Sandy Heuer
284-4266 • heuers@stjohn23rd.org
Accounts Payable Clerk
Mary Marchese • 284-4266
marchesem@stjohn23rd.org
Maintenance Custodian
Gerry Pallo • 284-4266
Ministry of Presence Coordinator
Katie Rutz • 262-277-1928
rutzk@stjohn23rd.org
Child Ministry Assistant
Barbara Roob • 284-2102
roobb@stjohn23rd.org
Cemetery Sexton - Steve Ziebell     
Port Washington/Saukville
262-707-1465
sziebell641@gmail.com
Trustee - Secretary, Chris Flint
262-573-3697 • cflint3697@gmail.com
Trustee - Treasurer                         
Wayne Chrusciel • 414-640-2273 
crwshall517@hotmail.com

Dan Olivier • Pastoral Council
Linda Guokas • Prayer & Worship
Denise Murre • Human Concerns
Brian Amore • Finance Council
Mark Goeden • Evangelization
Mike Linstroth • Stewardship
Nikki Kiss • School Advisory
Wayne Chrusciel • Communication
Patty Villenueve • Welcoming
Bob Burant • APTB

While we are sad to see Fr. Don retire from his 
regular St. John XXIII Mass service, we surely 
appreciate the ministry he has provided as our 
assisting priest. Indeed, through Fr. Don we have 
become better formed as disciples of Jesus and 
better positioned to joyfully live our call, and for that 
we are most thankful. If you would like to express 
your own thoughts of gratitude through a card, feel 

free to do so and drop it off at Mass or the parish office. We will then 
share the cards with Fr. Don at a Pastoral Council/Staff gathering being 
planned for some time in January.

Our books will be closing on 
December 31. Any contributions 
that you would like credited for 
2021 will need to be in by 
December 31. Please keep in 
mind that the Parish Office will 
be closed December 24 & 27.

Monday, December 27 • Saint John
NO MASS
Tuesday, December 28 • The Holy Innocents
  8:30 am † Deceased of the Marchese & Krier Families (SP)
Wednesday, December 29 • Saint Thomas Becket
  8:30 am † Carol Lorge (SM)
Thursday, December 30 • Weekday
  8:30 am † Lucille Weidner (IC)
Friday, December 31 • Mary, Mother of God
  4:30 pm † Sylvia Kultgen (SP)
Saturday, January 1 • Feast of the Epiphany
  4:30 pm † George Niedermeyer (SP)
Sunday, January 2 • Epiphany of the Lord
  8:30 am     For the People of St. John XXIII (IC)
10:30 am † Michael Bichler (SM)

  5:00 pm † Angeline Keller (SP)

The Parish Office 
will be closed       
December 24 and 
December 27  for 
the holidays and 
we will re-open            

December 28. Merry Christmas!
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Sunday: Sir 3:2-6, 12-14/Ps 128:1-2, 3, 4-5 [cf. 1]/Col 3:12-21 or 3:12-17/
Lk 2:41-52/Ps 84:2-6, 9-10 [cf. 5a]/1 Jn 3:1-2, 21-24/Lk 2:41-52

Monday: 1 Jn 1:1-4/Ps 97:1-2, 5-6, 11-12 [12]/Jn 20:1a, 2-8
Tuesday: 1 Jn 1:5, 2:2/Ps 124:2-3, 4-5, 7b-8 [7]/Mt 2:13-18
Wednesday: 1 Jn 2:3-11/Ps 96:1-2a, 2b-3, 5b-6 [11a]/Lk 2:22-35
Thursday: 1 Jn 2:12-17/Ps 96:7-8a, 8b-9, 10 [11a]/Lk 2:36-40
Friday: 1 Jn 2:18-21/Ps 96:1-2, 11-12, 13 [11a]/Jn 1:1-18
Saturday: Nm 6:22-27/Ps 67:2-3, 5, 6, 8 [2a]/Gal 4:4-7/Lk 2:16-21
Next Sunday: Is 60:1-6/Ps 72:1-2, 7-13 [cf. 11]/Eph 3:2-3a, 5-6/Mt 2:1-12

Please remember in 
prayer, Angeline 
“Angie” Gepfert who 
recently passed away. 
We offer our sympathy 
to her family and pray that our 
Loving Lord will support and 
strengthen them at this time of 
loss. Blessed are they that mourn 
~ for they shall be comforted.

will play
“Hark the Herald Angels Sing”  

on December 24 
in Memory of 

Duane “Swede” Halverson.

Michael Janasiak Andy Zeien
Wayne Meins Judi Meins
Audrey Michalowski Debbie Zeien
Agnes Morgan Ed Fish
Dawn Schuknecht Drew Rutz
Eugene Penkwitz Mary LaBrush
Patricia Clements Sandy Sikowski
Kathleen Vaughan Amy Harju
Doug Bostwick Dolly Keating
Mary Ann Mayer Ruth Johnson
Agnes Halverson Jim Jentges
Casimer Kender Janie Perez
Marlene Morgan Marilyn Erlwig
Ruth Wichmann Vivian Bolek
Brandon Krauska Diane Lunde
Christine Dimmer Betty Last
Pat Holtslander Gladys Jung
Geraldine Kultgen Sandy Bish
Christine Boguszewski Barb Bichler
Joanne Knipping Randy O’Brien 
Courtney Tucker Donna Lubner
Kameron Johnson Joe Hamacher
Patrick Schmitt Paul Gallwitz
Donna Stepaniak Catherine Plier
John Greenwood Annette Plier
Mark Hennecke Henry Plier
Bernice Jentsch Art Jentsch

If you would like to have a 
name added or removed,

please call the parish office at 
(262) 284-4266.

During this most joyous time of year, we rightly 
celebrate the birth of Jesus, our Savior. In so doing, we 
are called to make God the center of our lives, 
committing to be disciples of Jesus in every facet of 
our being. St. John XXIII Catholic Parish exists to help 
you and your family grow in that discipleship through 
prayer and worship, faith formation, and service to 

others. These services come with a financial cost, and hence our 
interest in having parishioners commit to financially supporting          
St. John XXIII in the new year. With that said, please be sure to 
complete the 2022 Financial Stewardship Pledge Form through our 
app, website, or by simply calling the parish office prior to the end of 
this month. Your attention in this regard is greatly appreciated!

will be Illuminated December 26 
in Memory of Lloyd Wallace; 

December 27                                      
in Memory of the Senger Family;

        December 28 - December 31                                    
in Memory of Richard Olson

and January 1 in Memory of           
Joe & Ann Rondeau.

The Catholic Women’s Society would like to thank all of those who 
made a donation to their Bakeless Bake Sale! They raised $1,100 which 
will be used for altar supplies. Your generosity was greatly appreciated!

Sunday, December 26, 2021
  8:30 am    Weekend Mass IC Church
10:30 am    Weekend Mass SM Church
Monday, December 27, 2021 
Painting of SJ Gym All Week
Tuesday, December 28, 2021
  8:00 am    Rosary SP Church
  8:30 am    Weekday Mass SP Church
  6:30 pm    Pastoral Council SJ RM 144
Wednesday, December 29, 2021
  8:00 am    Rosary SP Church
  8:30 am    Weekday Mass SM Church

  6:30 pm    Rosary IC Church 
  7:00 pm    Choir Practice SP Church
Thursday, December 30, 2021
  8:00 am    Rosary IC Church
  8:30 am    Weekday Mass IC Church
Friday, December 31, 2021
  4:30 pm    New Year’s Mass SP Church
Saturday, January 1, 2022
  4:30 pm    Epiphany Mass SP Church
Sunday, January 2, 2022
  8:30 am    Weekend Mass IC Church
10:30 am    Weekend Mass SM Church
  5:00 pm    Weekend Mass SP Church



4
St. John XXIII Catholic Parish | Port Washington, WI

Saturdays, 9:00 am-10:00 am beginning January 8, 2022
Facilitator: Kelly Lemens
Jesus understood the power of stories. He often used them to teach 
transformative lessons, convey deep spiritual truths, and confront and 
challenge his audience to open their hearts to the kingdom. These same stories are equally relevant today. 
Join us as we explore Jesus’ parables in their original context and discuss their meaning for us today. 
Suggested Donation: $25, includes materials.

Mondays: January 10, 17 & 31 from 6:30 pm-8:00 pm
Facilitator: Kelly Lemens
The quality of human life on our planet is nothing more than the sum total of our daily 
interactions with each other. Each time we help, each time we harm, we have a dramatic 
impact on our world. Because we are human, some of our interactions will go wrong, and then 
we will hurt or be hurt, or both. Forgiveness is the way we set those interactions right; it is the 

way we stop our human community from unraveling. Do you struggle with forgiveness? In this 3-part 
workshop, we will explore the mysteries of forgiveness, probe how we can freshly engage with the process of 
forgiveness, and reflect on how forgiveness can transform both us and the world. Suggested Donation: $50.

7 Session, all on Thursdays: 1/6, 1/20, 2/3, 2/17, 3/3, 3/17, 4/7 from 6:30 pm-8:00 pm
Facilitator: Kelly Lemens
Focusing on the historical books of the Old Testament, this narrative approach to 
studying the Bible gives the big picture of salvation history and shows how 
everything ties together. Based on The Great Adventure Bible Study by Jeff Cavins, 
we will explore individual events as well as the overall story God’s relationship with 
His people that ties together and makes sense of all the books of the Bible. Once we 

get a grasp of this “big picture,” Scripture comes to life and makes sense; we begin to see how our lives fit in 
God’s loving plan. All are welcome—no previous Bible study experience necessary. Suggested Donation: $25.

Wednesdays, 6:30 pm-8:00 pm or Thursdays, 9:30 am-11:00 am beginning January 5 & 6, 2022                                            
Bestselling author Richard Rohr often teaches about the ego (or the False Self) and how it gets 
in the way of spiritual maturity. But if there's a False Self, is there also a True Self? What is it? 
How is it found? Why does it matter? And what does it have to do with the spiritual journey? 
This book likens the True Self to a diamond, buried deep within us, formed under the intense 
pressure of our lives, that must be searched for, uncovered, separated from all the debris of 
ego that surrounds it. In a sense True Self must, like Jesus, be resurrected, and that process is 
not resuscitation but transformation. Immortal Diamond explores the deepest questions of 
our identity, spirituality, and meaning. Suggested Donation:$25 (includes book).

located in St. Peter’s Church is lit 
December 24 - December 30

to Wish Everyone a                  
Merry Christmas and a Happy 

& Healthy New Year! 

Canned Meat Pineapple
Mayonnaise Spam
Rice Sides Ketchup
Beef Stew Crackers
No Clothing Until Further Notice!
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Friday, January 14 - 5:30 pm-10:30 pm at St. Joseph, Grafton
What is a Leader? How do you become a Leader? Join middle school students (6th, 7th & 8th graders) from 
around the area for a fun night to learn and practice leadership skills. Through games, activities & high 
school teen peer examples find out what it takes to be a leader. Pizza dinner, too! Bring a friend! Register at 
www.stjohn23rdyouth.org/retreats by January 7, 2022. For more information, contact the Youth 
Ministry office at 262-284-2102 or rotramelm@stjohn23rd.org.

Thanks to all the parishioners who so generously supported our College Connection ministry. We sent over   
30 boxes this fall to our college students as they studied for finals and finished up projects for the semester! 
Our parishioners went above and beyond this year in donations of items, contributions to offset the postage 
and helping pack the boxes. Thank you on behalf of all our college students and the Youth Ministry office. If 
you were unable to participate this fall, you will have another chance in the spring. More information can be 
found by going to www.stjohn23rdyouth.org/college-connection.

Thank you to everyone in the parish who so generously supported our 
young people and adults who attended the National Catholic Youth 
Conference (NCYC) in November in Indianapolis. It was a phenomenal, 
life-changing event full of prayer, music, learning, fellowship and fun 
along with over 10,000 other young Catholics from across the country. 
Here are some of what the participants had to say about their 
experience: 
“It blew my mind that so many people were there because of their 
love of God. I’m so blessed I was a part of this…All of the Catholic kids 
that are just like me and how we can all relate to each other and we 
are not alone….That 10,000 people can cheer and participate and love 
Christ so much. It was amazing the amount of love in that 
stadium….Life changing…It gave me so much hope for the future of 
our faith to see so many young people on fire for their faith…This 
experience was utterly life-changing because I got to feel the 
presence of God for one of the first times in my life and think that my 
relationship with God has finally come back together which is an 
unforgettable experience…It was an amazing experience full of joy 
and love. An unforgettable weekend”.

Looking for a solid investment for the future? Then consider buying 
“stock” in the young people of the Parish. The young people of           
St. John XXIII Youth Ministry will be conducting a stock sale after all of 
the Masses the weekends of January 8-9 and 15-16 in support of the 
Mission Trip they will be participating in to St. Croix and other Youth 
Ministry activities. Your investment in our young people ensures that 
anyone who feels called to this ministry is able to participate. 
Contributions of any size are welcome, especially your prayers! For 
more information and a video of our 2019 trip, go to 
www.stjohn23rdyouth.org/mission-trip. You may donate by going to 

https://stjohn23rd.ccbchurch.com/goto/forms/31/responses/new or from our mobile app!
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The Key Event has always been the single largest source of fundraising 
revenue for St. John XXIII Catholic School. We kindly ask that you 
consider supporting this worthwhile cause through event sponsorship, 
donating an item, service, or cash to this year’s Key Event – Through 
the Decades – Saturday, February 19, 2022 at The Barn at The Bog. 

Tickets are available for purchase in the school or parish office, in the 
back of Church and cooperating local businesses. Tickets are $20 each; 
3 for $50 or 10 for $50. Pick up yours today!

Please RSVP to this event today! For more information call the school 
office at 262-284-2682 or go to sjkey22.givesmart.com.
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Thank you to the many parishioners who 
delivered Poinsettia flowers to the homebound and 
nursing home of our parish, the third week of 
Advent. There were 135 visits made. These 
parishioners were so grateful for the visit, the 
plants, and the cards from the children. The impact 
of the visits from fellow parishioners goes such a 
long way, and brightens their day immensely. 

If you were unable to make the visit because the person no longer was 
at that facility, please contact Linda at 414-688-6462 or 
linda.gottlieb@sbcglobal.net or Katie Rutz at 262-277-1928. Because of 
HIPPA, it has become a bit more difficult to keep our records updated. 

Thank you so very much!                                                                                    
The Human Concerns Committee!

The St. Ben’s meal program has 
recently resumed. Once a month, 
our area supplies chili mac, 
among other meal items. We 
need ice cream buckets (or 
similar), with handles, for the 
volunteers who make chili mac, to 
use for transport. If you have any 
buckets, please drop off at JoAnn 
Pierringer’s (1324 Sumac Ct.), 
Linda Gottlieb’s (1205 Noridge 
Trail), or contact Linda for pickup 
by calling 414-688-6462 or email 
linda.gottlieb@sbcglobal.net.   
Thank you very much!

Let’s put Christ back in Christmas 
‘cause that’s where He belongs. 
We’ll sing to Him in glory                
and welcome Him with songs.

We’ve little elves and reindeer      
and Santa's by the score,                  
but where is baby Jesus                
the one this day is for?

It’s time the world awakens                   
and greets Him on His day.             
Too many have forgotten,                   
they look the other way.

The stores are decorated                
with toys and gifts galore                  
with no thought of the Savior         
that blessed Mary bore.

There’s shopping and there’s       
parties, much gaiety and fun,                 
but Mary must be saddened                  
there’s no thought of her Son.

So let’s give praise to Jesus           
and let our voices ring,                        
show Him that we remember              
the birthday of our King!

   Grace Cleys

Service is a hallmark of our faith. The founder of our faith           
(Hebrews 12:2) said of his own life that he came not                                    

to be served but to serve. (Mark 10:45)

This year, Knights of Columbus Council 2035 has 
been able to serve our friends with intellectual 
disabilities at Balance Inc. and Portal Industries, 
the clients at the Port Washington and Saukville 
Food Pantries, the women and families cared for 
at the Seed of Hope in West Bend, Care Net and 
Women’s Care Center in Milwaukee. We were 
also able to support the St. John XXIII School 
Athletic upgrade effort with a contribution 

toward new scoreboards and financial support for our three parish 
seminarians, Joe Babcock, Peter Danner, and Alex Becker. 

Through the Tootsie Roll Program, Rose Sale, Cribbage Tournament, 
Brat Fry’s, joint Men’s Society / KOC Car Show, Packer Ticket Raffle, 
Lifesavers for Life Program and Coats for Kids Program we were able to 
raise nearly $21,000 which has been used to support those in most 
need and other worthy causes. 

The Knights of Columbus is a brotherhood of men united to serve and 
guided by the founding principles of charity, unity, and fraternity. God 
calls each of us to service and we would be honored to have you join 
the KOC as a response to that call. 

If you want more information about how to join the Knights of 
Columbus, please feel free to call Chuck Lanser at 414-333-9797 or 
email him at clanser@wi.rr.com. We would love to hear from you and 
hope that you join our council!
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1800 N. Wisconsin St.
Port Washington, WI 53074

Rectory • (262) 284-4266
Fax • (262) 284-4216

Website • stjohn23rd.org
Bulletin Email • bulletin@stjohn23rd.org

Facebook • www.facebook.com/StJohn23rd

As we move into a New Year here at                
St. John XXIII, we are thankful for all our 
parishioners who make our parish 
community the alive and dynamic place it is!!! 
We hope you continue to find your "home" 
here a welcoming place to be. As we close 
out our year, we again are thankful for all our 
New Members who chose St. John XXIII as 
their place to worship.
Our most recent New Members:
Monica and Kerry Stehlik
Jennifer and Walter Beach                           
Children: Adelaide & Jude Breach
Amber Schmidt
Bailey Kindschy and Dustin Draeger
Andrea Gremonprez
Marty and Rose Schilcher                            
Children: Lucille, Marlin III & Oliver Schilcher

Merry Christmas and a Happy &                      
Healthy New Year!

SJ XXIII Men’s Society is sad to announce the decision 
to cancel our traditional Lenten Fish Fry in 2022.

Following careful consideration and 
much discussion, it is out of an 
abundance of caution for the health 
and safety of everyone involved, that 
the Men’s Society has elected to 
cancel its 2022 Lenten Fish Fry 
series. 
Given the current and predicted 
uptick in COVID-19 cases over the 
winter, coupled with the continuing 
health risks presented by COVID-19, 

its variants, and the additional risk factors produced by 
bringing together the host of volunteers required to run 
the fish fries, and the hundreds of diners who traditionally 
enjoy them, we feel this is the right decision at this time.
Please continue to support St. John XXIII parish, the Men ’s 
Society, and our community, while keeping yourself and 
others safe! 
God bless and thank you for your understanding and 
continued support.

S . J"#$ %&'(I M)$’* So+,e-/

Our next Bereavement Support 
gathering will take place on 
Tuesday, January 4 from         
6:30 pm-7:30 pm at                                
A Pla!" t# B" Spirituality 
Center, Parkside UCC, 166 W. 

Dekora St., Saukville. The group meets the 1st 
Tuesday of each month. All those who have 
experienced a loss are welcome to join us! If 
you have any questions, please call Kelly at 
262-277-1928 for more information.
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Recreation Center
284-3434

Complete Pro Shop • Year Round League 
Open Bowling

Hwy. 33 & Co. Tr. LL

James P. Becker, D.D.S.
David A. Grisar, D.D.S. 

Parish Member
1515 WISCONSIN AVENUE 

GRAFTON, WISCONSIN 53024 
www.graftondentist.com

(262) 377-4130 PORT WASHINGTON • (262) 284-5589

(262) 376-9003

Serving Lunch Fri. - Sun. 11am 
Serving Dinner Every Night 4pm

Friday Fish Fry

2 Blocks East of I-43 on Hwy. 60 • Grafton, WI.

HEIM’S SHOE STORE
Shoes & Boots For The Entire Family

Hours: Mon, Tues, Thurs, Fri 8:30am-5:30pm 
Wed 8:30am-7pm  Sat 8:30am-2pm

1215 Bridge St.  Grafton

 377-3220

KARRELS 
BUILDERS, INC.

FEATURING PELLA

Windows and Doors

ED KARRELS     284-6072

BLEY BUILDERS
1621 Parknoll Lane,  

Port Washington, WI 53704

Jeff Bley 284-6604
Free Estimates

Brian O’Donnell 
Owner, Operator / Parish Member

262-284-5468
1857 Hwy. 33, Saukville, WI 53080

GREISCH
PLUMBING & HEATING, INC.

Port Washington

284-2001ID# 226144

High Performance Cutting Tools
Quality Employment in Belgium

www.cutwell.com • 262-285-7133

Groth Water 
Wells, Inc.

Since 1900 

Water Well Drilling 

Water Systems 

Installed & Repaired 

Inspections & Water 

Testing

377-2340

Gall Plumbing Inc.
•• Water Softeners •• Drain Cleaning 

•• Water Heaters •• Ritchie Livestock Waters
Serving Your Community

$25 Discount with this ad
262-675-2655

Please Support these  
CONTRACTORS

Who assisted St. Peter Church  
and School with our remodeling.

 

 

~ Proud Vendor of St. John XXIII ~

(414) 350-8215 
sidssealants.com 

Proud Vendor • Parish Member

Tuckpointing • Masonry • Chimney Repair 
Excavating • Demolition 

Residential & Commercial

(800) 924-0024
B E L G I U M ,  W I

Family Owned

Christine Flint 
Parish Member 

Realty Executives CHOICE 

Cell # 262-573-3697 

ChristineFlint@RealtyExecutives.com

HEATING • COOLING
262-284-9336
1863 State Road 33 

Saukville
Serving our community for over 45 years!

Contact Vince Olson 
 to place an ad today! 

volson@4LPi.com  
or (800) 950-9952 x2529



284-5231 
2580 State Road 32
PORT WASHINGTON

DR. MICHAEL HANSEN, DMD 
DR. KATIE HANSEN, DDS

VAN DE HEY
REFINED ROOFING

TILE, SLATE, COPPER ROOFING

GUTTERS & ROOF MAINTENANCE

Ph# (920) 532-4631
Chris Van De Hey - Owner

www.vrroofing.com

For ad info. call 1-800-950-9952 • www.4lpi.com              St John XXIII, Port Washington & Saukville, WI      A 4C 01-0022

GOEBEL  
WOODWORK, INC.

Custom Home & Commercial Cabinetry   
Design & Installation • Cabinet Refacing   

Formica, Corian and Stone Counters

(262) 284-2183 • 1-800-728-7117 
www.goebelwoodwork,inc.com

2563 Hwy. 32           Port Washington

Est. 1950

Landscape Design, Construction, 
Maintenance and Lighting

Patrick Jentges	 262.689.9993

  

Gerald H. Antoine     Brad M. Hoeft 
Eric E. Eberhardt        Beth A. Froelich

2560 Hwy. 32 •  Port Washington

(262) 284-2664

  Port Washington, WI

119 N Franklin • 262-284-4511 
www.berniesfinemeats.com

Scott Hollrith	 Ann E. Volesky 
Parish Member	 Parish Member

BUS: 262-377-3338	 BUS: 262-377-3338 

CELL: 262-689-2625	 CELL: 262-227-8891
Free Market Analysis 
shollrith@yahoo.com	 hollrithrealty.com

Eernisse Funeral  Home 
& Cremation Service

(262) 284-2601
www.eernissefuneralhome.com 

#1 IN Ozaukee County

www.sellingmilwaukee.com

Cell: 
414-881-3290

 
Office: 

262-375-0400

#For The Last 23 Years

• Serving the 
community as an 
interior designer 

for 33 years • 

Measure, Consult, Quote, Order  
and Install the Best Window Treatment Options! 

Robin Honish - (262) 352-4351 
www.robinsinteriorinspirations.com

I’d like to help you make your house a home

262-692-2456 • neuens@neuens.com

RESIDENTIAL • COMMERCIAL
Service • Drain Cleaning • Water Heaters • Sump Pumps

262-689-4042
PORT WASHINGTON

10% OFF LABOR
Up to $5000 Max.

www.harborcityplumbers.com

MP#941228

Member FDIC

	Barbara 	 Scott 	 Sara 
	Beattie	 Janeshek 	 Janeshek 
	 BROKER ASSOC. 	 BROKER ASSOC. 	 BROKER ASSOC. 
	 REALTOR®  	 REALTOR® 	 REALTOR® 

	 262-483-4784 	 262-617-2770 	 414-581-2899 
 

7th Generation Parish Members - Proud Supporters of St. John XXIII

Beattie Janeshek Realty Group         Berkshire Hathaway

Kay Schmit 
Parish Member 
Cell: 262-483-0850

Each Office Independently 
Owned and Operated

Contact Vince Olson 
 to place an ad today! 

volson@4LPi.com  
or (800) 950-9952 x2529


